
 

Hanoi, 2 June 2021 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

The first six months of the year 2021 are going to pass. We would like remind our esteemed 

VECONAC member countries of the payment of the annual dues for the year 2020 and 2021. Due to 

the COVID-19 pandemic, we have not been able to collect the dues in cash. In the Virtual WCM held 

on 21 October 2020, we agreed that the annual dues would be paid through an account. We would like 

to write down the account details and look forward to receiving your early payment: 

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to wish you, Sirs and Madams, good health, happiness 

and success. 

 VECONAC FOREVER, FOREVER VECONAC ! 

With regards, 

 

Major General (Ret) LE VAN CAU 

Secretary General  

 

 

 

 

 


